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Research Analysis 

 

The  committee substitute to HB 1785 removes the exemption that allowed merchandise and 

services purchased for resale through the canteen system and the telephone system to not be 

subject to the Oklahoma Central Purchasing Act.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure would remove exemption from the Central Purchasing Act. Based on consultation 

with officials from the Department of Corrections, HB1785 will not have an impact on state 

budget or appropriations.  
 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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